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BY ELECTRONIC MAIL  

 

April 9, 2018 

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess  
Secretary to the Commission  
New York State Public Service Commission  
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, New York 12223 - 1350  
 
Re: Case 18-E-0071,  Draft Generic Environmental Impact Statement  
   For Offshore Wind Procurement 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess:  
 
Attached please find comments on the Draft Generic Environmental Impact Statement for the 
Procurement of Offshore Wind from the New York Offshore Wind Alliance (NYOWA) and the 
American Wind Energy Association (AWEA).   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Joe Martens 
Director 
NY Offshore Wind Alliance 
 


